
 

 

First Baptist Church of Frankfort 
The Church at the Singing Bridge 

   

Online Morning Worship Service 

January 3, 2021 10:50 a.m. 
 

Welcome and Opportunities .................................................................................. Richard Summers 
 

Prelude ..........................................................................................................Linda McKinley, organist 
 

Call to Worship # 349 ........................... “To God Be the Glory” .................. TO GOD BE THE GLORY 
 

Opening Prayer ............................................................................................................Michelle Carroll 
 

Responsive Reading # 683  .............................. “Family” ............................................ Marcus Pernell 
 

Hymn # 477 ................................. “We Are Called to Be God’s People” ................. AUSTRIAN HYMN 
 

Children’s Sermon ................................................................................................ Amanda Standiford 
 

Musical Meditation ........................ “O How He Loves You and Me” ............. Lois Summers, pianist 
 

Scripture Reading ........................................... John 13:1-17 ................................................. Amy Smith 
 

Anthem ...................................................... “Wash Their Feet” .................................. Sanctuary Choir 

(recorded on January 1, 2017) 
 

Sermon ....................................... “The Beloved Community of Christ” .................... Dr. Keith Felton 
 

The Lord’s Supper 
 

Closing Hymn # 272 ...................... “They’ll Know We Are Christians” ...................... ST. BRENDAN’S 

 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
January 3, 2021 

EPIPHANY BAGS FOR CHILDREN – Make plans to pick up a new bag of supplemental materials at 
church for your child between January 4 and 7. The bag includes a 2021 colorable calendar and 
stickers, special treats for celebrating Epiphany at home, response materials for our next Godly Play 
series, and bonus activities that you can use to continue reflecting on the stories with your family 
through the week. There’s a bag available for every FBC child, so stop by and claim yours! 

NEW BOOK STUDY – All men and women are invited to join us for a new study of Amy-Jill Levine’s 
Short Stories by Jesus: The Enigmatic Parables of a Controversial Rabbi beginning Tuesday, January 12 
at noon.  One chapter will be discussed each week, and we ask that you read the introduction in 
preparation for the first gathering.  See our website for a link to order the book and contact Amanda 
to register. 
 
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY – All women are invited to participate in a new Bible study of Melissa 
Spoelstra’s Jeremiah: Daring to Hope in an Unstable World.  The group will meet on Thursdays from 
10:00-11:30 via Zoom for 7 weeks beginning January 14 and will be facilitated by Mona Carpenter.  
Please see our website or contact Amanda Standiford regarding book purchase. 
 
SCHEDULE – There will be no Wednesday evening Bible study or Vroom Vroom Zoom this week.  We 
will resume Wednesday activities on January 6.  In addition, the office will reopen on January 4. 
 
GODLY PLAY GROUPS – Join us for Godly Play on Zoom in the new year!  Let Amanda know if you 
need a Zoom link for any of the following groups: 

 Preschool – 1st grade meets Sundays at 6 pm.  A new series begins January 3. 

 2nd – 4th grade meets for Godly Play and games on Tuesdays at 4 pm.  A new series begins 
January 5. 

 5th grade and middle school meet for Godly Play and animation responses on Thursdays at 4 
pm.  A new series begins January 7.   

 
GIVING ENVELOPES – If you would like 2021 giving envelopes, they are available in the front lobby 
closet.  
 
WINTER RECIPES – Our collection of Winter Recipes including soups, breads, and cookies is now 
available for printing or download on our website. 
 
INVITATIONS –  A new calendar year is a fresh start for so many, and we don’t know who may be 
looking for a place to grow in their faith.  Please invite others to join us for Sunday school, worship, 
youth, and children’s activities.  Share with others the welcome of First Baptist. 
 
WELCOME – Please welcome Amy Carpenter, FBC’s newest staff member!  Amy will begin as Office 
Manager on January 4. 
 


